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SUMMARY OF SALP MEETING WITH THE LICENSEE ON MAY 31, 1984 IN DEWITT, ILLIN0IS

The findings and conclusions of the SALP Board documented in Report No. 50-461/84-03
were discussed with the licensee on May 31, 1984, at the Clinton Nuclear Station
Visitor's Center, DeWitt, Illinois. The licensee's regulatory performance was
presented in each functional area. Overall performance and performance in each
functional area was found acceptable. Particular note was made of the inproved
performance in Quality Assurance, Support Systems, and Electrical Power Distri-
bution, and the overall progress that the company had made toward turning
around its performance.

While this meeting was primarily a discussion between the licensee and NRC,
it was open to members of the public as observers. The meeting was well
attended with extensive television and news media coverage.

The following licensee and NRC personnel were in attendance on May 31, 1984:
i

Illinois Power Company

W. J. Kelley, President and Chairman of the Board
W. C. Gerstner, Executive Vice President
D. P. Hall, Vice President
H. E. Daniels, Jr., Project Manager

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator, RIII
J. N. Grace, Director, Division of Ouality Assurance, Safeguards, and

Inspection Programs, IE
A. Schwencer, Chief, Licensing Branch 2, NRR
R. F. Warnick, Chief,. Projects Branch 1, RIII
R. C. Knop, Chief,- Projects Section 1C, RIII
H. H. Livermore, Senior Resident Inspector (Construction),

Clinton Station
F. Christianson, Senior Resident Inspector (Operations),

Clinton Station


